
Legislators, 
 
I strongly support bill H7382.  This bill reduces the current limits on renting and it will help provide badly 
needed housing for URI students that has been diminishing for decades.  Currently it is very challenging 
for URI students to find off campus housing and the local ordinances have limited the housing even 
further. 
 
--  
 
 
Travis Miller 
418 Pond Street 
South Kingstown, RI 02879 
607.592.6912 
tjm287@gmail.com 
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